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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 8th November 6pm 
 
As your child embarks upon their GCSEs and thinks about their choices for the future we would like to 
invite you and your child to our Sixth Form Evening which will be held in the main hall on Thursday 8th 
November 2018.  
 
You’ll be aware of how successful our students have been over the last 5 years and their achievements 
have been outstanding, with 22% of all qualifications being either Grade A or A*. 
 
Having known and taught your child for a number of years we believe their post 16 education lies with 
us and we would like to share the numerous opportunities that are open for them at St Joseph’s. There 
will be a talk on the evening followed by a subject fair where you will have the opportunity to discuss 
the nature of the courses we have on offer with the Key Stage 5 staff. 
 
We strongly urge you to attend the Open Evening to ensure that your child’s future choices are well 
informed. Each year our results grow stronger and this is reflected in our growing number of students 
as we become the ever popular choice in Slough. 
  
We would be grateful if you could return the reply slip below confirming your attendance. 
 
If there are any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr G Clark 
Head of Sixth Form 
g.clark@st-josephs.slough.sch.uk 
……………………………………………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………..… 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 8th NOVEMBER 2018 
 

 Name of student: ______________________________     Tutor Group: ____________ 
 
I will/will not (delete as appropriate)  be attending St Joseph’s Sixth Form Open Evening on Thursday 
8th November at 6pm 
 

If you are not attending we would be grateful if you could provide your reason: 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 Signed……………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian)        Date: ……/…….…/…………. 
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